
                                                 

 

Newsletter                                         Friday, 14 December 2018 

Message from Mrs Huxham  

What a lovely week we have had.  A HUGE congratulations to everyone for a beautiful Nativity, particularly to Explorers 

and Pioneers class who had the acting roles this year.  They had so many lines to learn and they told us the story in an 

unusual way, it was brilliant! 

 

 

 

 
Can we also thank FOWAS for providing tea, coffee and cakes.  Mrs Heywood for her musical talents.   
Owen Raymond for doing a great job with the backing tracks.  Miss Bridewell for all the amazing costumes.  And a 
HUGE thank you to Miss Buckley for putting all the nativity together. 
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The Voyagers Netball Team had their first competitive outing on Monday night at Kingdown.  In a pool of 6 games 

were played on floodlit courts which were over three times the size of our playground!  Once the team had got used 

to the size of the court, they took their first competition in their stride, narrowly losing the first match but drawing 

the next four.  They all showed great determination, superb teamwork, resilience and the desire to achieve. I could 

not be prouder of the team – Alexa, Eleanor, Lacey, Owen, Sophie and Summer.  Congratulations. 

 
Another HUGE thank you to everyone who donated presents to Bath Hospital, they were overwhelmed by the 

generosity of you all.   

 

 

Have a happy and restful weekend! 

Kind Regards 

Debby Huxham 



 Monday 17th December – Christmas Pantomime 

 Tuesday 18th December Christmas Lunch/Non-school uniform day 

 Thursday 20th December Christmas church service 

 Friday 21st December End of term 
 

 

REMINDERS: 

The flying pizza company are coming Monday to perform Robin Hood for all the children.  If you have not sent in a 

donation of £3 and would still like to please either pay by parentmail or bring to the office on Monday. 

Tuesday is Christmas lunch day and is also a NON SCHOOL UNIFORM DAY.   

Thursday we are having a carol service in church at 9.30am if you would like to join us.  After the service you 

are warmly invited to join us in the school hall for mince pies (made by your children) tea and coffee.  

End of term is Friday at 3pm. 

 

Key Dates:  


